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April 10, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Forest Hills Families: 
 
Superintendent Behm announced on March 30, 2023, that he is planning to retire this summer 
after 17 years as superintendent of Forest Hills Public Schools. He has been a dedicated 
leader in FHPS and we look forward to continuing to work with him during his remaining tenure 
at Forest Hills. The FHPS board of education has begun the time-intensive process that is 
required to fill this important position. 
 
The board values community, staff, and student voices. As we move through the process, 
there will be an opportunity for input. Additional details will be communicated to our community 
and a dedicated page on the district website will house valuable information as we move 
forward.  
  
Thank you for your continued support of Forest Hills Public Schools. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristen Fauson 
President, Board of Education 
 


